
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

18th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Weather 

Just a reminder to all with the very changeable weather we are having to ensure all layers of 

clothing have pupils’ names in including school jumpers and fleeces as children have been 

taking them on and off with the temperature changes we have been experiencing. 

Half Term 

Next week is the last week of the current half term. School will be closed for one week from 

Monday 28th October with all returning on Monday 4th November. This may be different from 

other schools in the borough so please be mindful of our return date. 

Half Term Activities 

Southwark short breaks have a number of activity options for the half term and are available 

to book now. Please see the website https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks for further 

details about what is happening and to book directly online.  

Immunisations 

The school nursing team will be coming back to school on Tuesday 22nd of October for catch 

up nasal flu immunisations. They will only be offering them to pupils who have had parental 

permission and who missed it last time. They will not be offering them to any child who does 

not have parental permission. You can fill in a form with this link here 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark

